
VFW Post 9036 meeting 20 June 1900 

 

May was a very busy month with all of the events for Memorial Day. Many thanks go out to 
those who devoted their time to distribute Poppies. Comrades gave poppies and sold raffle 
tickets at three area business's to bring in a total of $562 from poppy donations going to the 
Post Relief Fund. It was a busy Memorial weekend with a lot of people out of town. This was 
less than half of what we generated last year.  

Thanks go out to those individuals who volunteered for the Post Honor Guard. They did a very 
good job providing military honors at Kennedy cemetery, Blacks bridge, and Parkview 
Cemetery, and Highway 52 Memorial, and the Auxiliary provided a very good lunch after the 
Parkview Cemetery Service was completed.  Last of all don't forget to thank the 4H, Scouts, 
and other volunteers that helped to setup and take down the Flags at Parkview Cemetery. 

Elections were held at the May meeting and Officers sworn in. Congratulations to the 
following comrades for the devotion of their time and efforts to fulfill the positions. 

Commander- Brian Harris 

Sr. Vice- John Eavenson 

Jr. Vice- James Boian 

Quartermaster- Bob Patterson 

Chaplain-Joe Katancik 

3rd Trustee- Enid Brossard 

 

June 14th is Flag Day. Fly your colors high and proud. 

The new T-shirt order is here. I will bring them to the June meeting. 

S,M,L, XL......................$8.95 

2XL.................................$12.95 

3XL.................................$13.95 

 


